
 

  

 

        

 

 

 

 

 
 

   ‘Growing together at the Heart of God’s Community’   

       18th July 2025 - Our “Value for life” is Hope     

There is always Hope.  Psalm 73:26                
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
          

Head Teacher’s Hello                                                       

Dear all,  

This is the last newsletter of the year, I cannot believe how this year has flown by.   

What a joyful week it has been! Our year 6 children had a truly wonderful time visiting a 

French café, immersing themselves in the language and culture—Merci beaucoup to 

Madame Buckley for organising such a memorable experience.  

To celebrate their fantastic behaviour throughout the year,                                               the 

children also enjoyed a well-deserved Seaside Day, filled with                                    

laughter, ice cream, and fun. Well done to our lovely year 6 who                                           

also gained wonderful results this year (on website). May they                                        

always remember they are part of our Glazebury family as they                                           

take the next steps in their learning journey. As we look ahead                                                

with hope and gratitude, let us remember the words of the Romans.                                                      

15:13: May the God of hope fill you with all joy and peace as you                                                     

trust in Him.”  Mrs Mowbray 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                             

 

 

  

  

 

 

    We are a church  

school… we have been exploring  

Black History and the  

contributions of Harold Mooney 

We are proud of you. 
 

            

 

Week in pictures…  

 

Teaching a 

Knowledge 

rich 

curriculum 

Reception:Silent Disco 

 

 

 

 

Class 2: Games 

 

 

 

 

Class 3: Bouncy Castle 

 

 

 

 

 

Class 4: Water Play 

 

  

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

           
 

 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Glazebury Governors 
Chair of Governors – Dave Beechey 
Head Teacher – Mrs K Mowbray 
Staff Governor – Mr S Sharma 
Parent Governor – Mrs A Wilcock 
Parent Governor – Mrs J Morgan 
Foundation Governors – Sara Makepeace-~Taylor, Stuart Roberts-Tighe, James Towey, Dave Clifton 
 
If you wish to contact them, you can do so via the school email address: 
glazeburyprimary@ldst.org.uk  
Do you think you might like to be a Governor …let us know. 
 

 

 

     

Learn, Love and Achieve with Jesus … 

 

LDST -what we stand for … 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Trust’s Prayer  
Heavenly Father, 

Let peace, friendship and love grow in our schools. 

Send the Holy Spirit to give excellence to our learning, 

love to our actions and joy to our worship. 

Guide us to help others, so that we may all 

Learn, Love and Achieve, 

Together with Jesus. 

Amen 

 

‘Peep into Glazebury History from Logbooks - We are in possession of our school logbooks that date 

back to July 8th 1873, before we were even in our school building in 1882. We thought we would 

share some of the accounts with you each week. 

.    

 

 

 

1903 -9th December – Headmaster late several times this week on account of 
illness of Mrs Holden. 

1904 -11th January – Slates are discarded altogether and have not been used since 
November of last year. Pen and paper are used instead. 

1904 -14th March – New casters arrived for the piano. 

1904 -25th March – Warned boys about trespassing in the fields and birds nesting 
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                               Celebration Seaside Day 

What a wonderful day every single child had and enjoyed all the fun. 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

                       
 

TODAY – SUMMER FESTIVAL 
We are getting very excited for our very first Summer Festival this afternoon (Friday 18th 
July) at 3:15pm, We are looking forward to seeing you all on the school field. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  



 
 

         

 

 
 

 

Jack was awarded his brown and white belt last week at family martial arts. He has attended now for 

the last 3 years and hopes to achieve his black belt in the next couple of years. Well done Jack you are 

amazing, and we are very proud of you. 

 

 

School Council / Talent Show 

Glazebury's Got Talent! 

  

 

We are very excited for this afternoons Grand Finale of Glazebury’s Got Talent.  It amazes us just how 
talented some of our children are and the confidence they have to perform in front of the whole school.  
Well done to all and thank you for performing today and giving us all such a memorable afternoon.   

 

  

School Shoes 

Come to school on the last day of term Thursday 24th July in your trainers and donate your school 

shoes to a very worthy cause to benefit other children. All shoes collected will be donated to the 

Warrington Food Bank.   

The Food Bank will recycle your school shoes for the benefit of other children.   

Thank you so much in advance for your kind donation. 

 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
           

 
 
 

 
 
 

  

 

 

 

Please remember we are a nut free school, 

we have children in school with nut allergies, 

therefore please ensure your child’s snack and 

packed lunch do not contain any nuts and 

check ingredients if you are not sure. Please 

DO NOT SEND ANY CHOCOLATE SPREAD 

products on sandwiches as some do contain 

nuts. 

 

 

 
Our PTA will be having a preloved uniform stall outside school on Monday 21st July at 3:15pm.  
Pop along and grab a bargain.  
 
 If you have any good quality uniform to donate, please drop it into the office.  Thankyou in advance. 
 
 

 
 
 

        Exciting News for September 2025          
 

We are engaging with Active Sports from September 2025 to deliver quality sports to all our children.  They 
will be working alongside our teachers for a couple of days a week.  
 
Friday Football – We are launching a free after school football club every Friday 3:15pm to 4:15pm for 
children from KS2 to join our Football Fridays. We are hoping that we can form a Glazebury football team 
and Active Sports are going to be organising local inter schools football matches. 
 
Thursday Sports Club – We will be holding a sports club on a Thursday after school from year 1, 
(Reception will be able to join after Christmas). The sport will change each half term and we are starting 
with a multi sports club for the first half term 
 

Clubs and Toast for September 
Clubs and toast sign up for September will be launched 
on ParentPay towards the end of August and you will 
be able to sign up ready for start of new academic year.  
Update messages will be sent out via School Spider. 

 
Sign up early and watch out for updates as numbers 

are limited to these clubs. 

 

ParentPay  

Please do not allow your ParentPay account to go into arrears for school dinners/breakfast or after 

school club. These services all need to be paid in advance and not after accessing these services. 

Please ensure that all monies are paid in full before paid in full before the end of term Thursday 24th 

July latest.   

Many thanks. 

 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

          
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
13th July – Harley 

15th July – Ella-Mae 

16th July – Henry 

17th July – Clark 

17th July – Rafe 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

                     Last Newsletter                  
As we break up next Thursday at normal time (Extended Provision will be on as usual until 5:15pm), 
this will be our last newsletter of this academic year.   
We would like to take this opportunity to wish every single family a wonderful and happy summer 
break and look forward to welcoming you back to school on Wednesday 3rd September 2025. 
Good luck to those families who are leaving us and starting their education journeys at High School or 
other schools.  
You will always have a place in our Glazebury family and you are welcomed back to visit us at any 
time. 
 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 

                  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Head Teacher  

 
Alvey 

for showing the (T-Rex) dinosaur to me. 

Joe 

for being so polite saying thank you and 

holding the door for his class. 

Henry 

for sharing his handwriting with me. 

Molly-May 

for wonderful singing. 

William 

for being a wonderful friendship role model. 

Annabel 

for being thoughtful and asking, “Are you 

having a good day”. 

Xanthe 

for being a wonderful role model for learning 

and friendship. 

Olivia 

for exemplary behaviour, especially on the 

French trip. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
Personal Development Award 

Amari 

for showing wonderful sharing and kindness to 

her friends. 

Sofia 

for fabulous independent working during our 

morning work time this week. 

Rosie 

for always listening and following instructions 

and working hard in every lesson. 

Well done Rosie. 

Ethan 

for trying hard in lessons, good listening and 

being a role model. 

Evie 

for working so hard in her math all year.  

Well done. 

George 

for being a supportive and kind member of our 

team in class 3. 

Lewis 

for wonderful manners and being an all round 

superstar. 

Camilla 

for working with enthusiasm. 

 

Is my child too ill for school? 
It can be tricky deciding whether to keep your child off school or nursery when they are unwell. 
There are government guidelines for schools and nurseries, these say when children should be kept 
off school and when they shouldn't.  https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school 
If you do keep your child at home, it's important to phone school or nursery daily.  
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Growing at the heart of God’s community 

 
Love never fails- 1 Corinthians 

 
 
 
 

ATTENDANCE 
Whole school attendance so far, this academic year is 95.6 %. 

Glazebury School attendance target is 97% 
Attendance for Week Commencing Monday 14th July 2025. 

Attendance in our classes 

Miss Carroll - Reception attendance 97.9%  

Miss Foster - Year 1 attendance 98.3%  

Mrs Tate - Year 2 attendance 95.7% 

Mrs Goman- Year 3 attendance 99.3%  

Mrs Goman- Year 4 attendance 98% 

Mr Sharma - Year 5 attendance 96.9%  

Mr Sharma - Year 6 attendance 100% Well done! 


